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Join us for Worship Sunday at 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.

April 11, 2024

Dear Friends of Second Church,

Please enjoy this snapshot of upcoming events here at 2CC, and be sure to plug
into them and into the life of our church in all the ways that you can. 
 
See you in church,

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

John Rogan’s mother, Anne M. Rogan died on March 27, 2024, after a brief illness. Anne’s
late husband was Daniel Rogan. Beloved mother of 7 children; grandmother of 15; and
great-grandmother of five. We extend our prayers and condolences to John, Debora, Jack,
Peter, Tom and family.

Longtime church member Bernadette Gotch died on Sunday, April 7, 2024, in Vero Beach,
Florida. Bernadette was very active in our church as a former President of Women’s
Fellowship, Community Events Chair, as well as being a part of other committees here at
2CC. Larry and Bernadette relocated to Newport, RI, about 18 years ago and then after 5
years, moved to Florida. Their son, Brendan Gotch was a member of the Youth Choir and
now lives in Seattle. According to her wishes there will be a celebration of life service at
their church in Middletown RI. This will be in mid-June or early July. If you would like to
send your condolences to Larry his address is 987 W Polo Grounds Dr., Vero Beach, FL
32966

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
https://bit.ly/Sermons-2CC
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Condolence letters for Stacey Brown may be sent to her mother: Lucy Brown
576 Meadowbrook Lane, Calabash, NC 28467

Children's Chapel at 2CC

Nursery care for infants to age 4 starts at 10:15 a.m.
​Deacons can help direct you to our nursery room.

Children ages kindergarten and up are encouraged to start worship
with their parents at 10:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary. Those who wish may depart for

Children's Chapel and Choir with Jenny at about 10:45 a.m.

Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Click here to Register for Children's
Chapel

Mark your calendars...

https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel


Email Jenny to RSVP for Ladies Night

Email Leah to RSVP for Lunch

mailto:jenny@2cc.org
mailto:lmarmon4@aol.com


Email Jenny for more information about
Yoga

mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Email Jenny for more information or to RSVP for Coffee &

mailto:jenny@2cc.org
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